
 

MEMORANDUM 

CC-23-226 

 
Ordinance 23-50, An Ordinance of the City Council of Homer, Alaska Amending the FY24 Operating 

Budget by Appropriating $10,000 from the General Fund Unassigned Fund Balance to Fund Part of the 
Homer Small Business Advisor Position for the Alaska Small Business Development Center. 

Venuti/Erickson. 
 
Item Type: Backup Memorandum 

Prepared For: Mayor Castner and Homer City Council 

Date: September 25, 2023 

From: Economic Development Advisory Commission 

Through: Julie Engebretsen, Economic Development Manager 

 
The Economic Development Advisory Commission discussed ordinance 23-50 during their regular 
meeting on September 12, 2023. An excerpt of their meeting minutes and motion of support are 
provided below. 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
A. Alaska Small Business Development Center Advisor Position Funding 
  
Chair Marks reviewed the ordinance listed in the packet, along with her comment that was included 
in the packet and a letter from a business owner in Homer that uses the services of AKSBDC. She also 
noted that in the City Council packet there was a second letter of support from Luke Gamble. 
 
KIM/PITZMAN MOVED TO RECOMMEND THE ADOPTION OF ORDINANCE 23-50. 
There was no discussion.  
 
VOTE: NON-OBJECTION. UNANIMOUS CONSENT. 
 
Motion carried. 
 


